
 

 

February 23, 2024 
 
 
 
Good Evening Fellow Shorians, 
 
As you may be aware, on the ballot this Tuesday, February 27th is Lake Shore Public Schools Non-
Homestead Renewal.  This millage is a major funding piece for Lake Shore that has been in place since 
1994 and was last renewed in 2014.  The Non-Homestead Operating Millage applies only to second 
homes and commercial properties and does not impact a homeowners primary residence.  Revenue 
from this millage accounts for $2.6 million of our annual operating budget and is used for salaries, 
benefits, operations, materials, and supplies.  In short it is a vital piece of our budget. 
  
To learn more about the millage, visit https://www.lakeshoreschools.org/non-_homestead_millage. 
  
If you are a resident of Lake Shore, early voting is taking place this weekend!  You can register and cast 
your vote all in one stop, see the details below: 
  
Early Voting 
St Clair Shores City Clerk’s Office 
27600 Jefferson Avenue 
St. Clair Shores, MI 
Saturday, February 24th                  8:30am-4:30pm 
Sunday, February 25th                     8:30am-4:30pm 
  
Election Day 
February 27th 
7:00am-8:00pm 
  
Feel free to share as you see fit. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Joseph DiPonio 
Superintendent 
Lake Shore Public Schools 

https://www.lakeshoreschools.org/non-_homestead_millage

